
 
 

West Oxfordshire District Cross Country  
 Thursday 20

th
 October 2016  
 

We went to Carterton Community College to take part in a Cross Country Competition with 
our partnership schools on Thursday 20th October.  
 
Year 3 and 4 had to run 1km, years 5 and 6 had to run 1.5km. The weather was dry and the 
ground was not muddy. The races were quite difficult but really fun. It was hard work trying 
to pace ourselves as lots of children ran off really quickly. We had to not worry what other 
children were doing but run our own race.  
  
Thank you to Mrs. Soanes, Mrs. Brand Wiggins and Mrs. Falconer for driving us there and 
supporting us.  
 
Joe and Tegan  
Beech Class. 
 

 


